
DanceCo Ltd 
St. Albert & Edmonton

Dates to Remember  
Watch Days - February (Specific dates TBA) 
Family Day (Closed) - February 20 
Spring Break (Closed) - March 26 - April 2 
Good Friday (Closed) - April 14 
Photo Week Edmonton - April 17 - April 22 
Photo Week St. Albert - May 13 - May 19 

Christmas Food Bank & Book Donations  
Thank-you SO much to every student who brought in 
donations this past Christmas! We received an incredible 
amount of both food bank and book donations. Your 
generosity is truly appreciated! 

Costumes 
Many costumes have started to arrive over the past few 
weeks. We will notify you via email as soon as they are 
priced and ready for pick-up. Once you have received an 
email notification, your costume may be picked up upon 
submitting payment either online or at our desk. 
Costumes will not be released until your family account is 
up to date including lesson fees, performance fees, 
private lessons etc. All dancers in a festival class are 
required to wear their costume to dress rehearsal.  

Costume Requirement Sheets  
You will receive a costume requirement sheet via email 
which will include a breakdown of hair, make-up and 
costume pieces required for your dancers 
performance(s). Make-up, tights, earrings and hair pieces 
will be available for purchase at both our St. Albert and 
Edmonton studios while supplies last. Please read 
through your requirement sheet(s) carefully as each one 
will differ from another. 

Attendance  
A quick reminder on how important good attendance is 
at this time of year, especially for our festival classes. 
Team effort is required to ensure that our dancers are 
ready and feel comfortable going on stage to perform in 
the spring. It becomes difficult for both the teacher and 
other students when class members are missing. If your 
dancer is absolutely unable to attend a class, please 
notify the studio. Additionally - we invite parents to video 
the dance at the end of class so that all dancers can 
practice at home!  

Watch Week 
Our next Watch Day for all half and full year classes will 
take place in February. We invite the parents of our 1/2 
and 3/4 hour classes for dancers 6 years and under to 
watch the full class. All other classes will be inviting 
parents in during the last 20 minutes! We encourage all 
parents to attend as it gives our teachers an opportunity 
to connect with the parents in regard to costuming, year 
end recital, festivals, dress rehearsal etc. We are working 
on finalizing our schedule and should have it emailed out 
shortly! 

Dress Rehearsal (festival classes only) 
Our dress rehearsals are scheduled for March 1st, 11th 
and 12th at the Arden Theatre in St. Albert. All dancers 
participating in festivals are required to attend their 
respective rehearsal. A specific schedule will be sent out 
shortly. This will be a closed rehearsal, therefore only staff 
and dancers will be allowed into the theatre.  

Festival 
DanceCo’s “festival season” begins in March. As soon as 
we receive the schedules from the festivals we will email 
them out as well as post on our bulletin boards and 
website. We generally receive final schedules about 3-4 
weeks prior to each festival. 



St. Albert Location 
780-460-1899                 

Edmonton Location  
780-760-1899                 

www.danceco.net

THANK-YOU!!! 
We would like to take a moment to thank you all for choosing DanceCo as your studio of choice. 
Whether this is your first year with us, or you have been with us for years, we truly appreciate your 
support! If you ever have any questions, comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to share 

them with us! We look forward to enjoying the rest of the season with our DanceCo families!! 

Happy Heart 
Registration for DanceCo’s Arts based preschool, Happy 
Heart, has started for our 2017-2018 year. We invite your 
dancer to grow, learn and dance in a warm and nurturing 
environment with the incredible Miss Marianne! 2 and 3 
day programs are available. If you would like additional 
information, please take a look on our website, email our 
studio or see our receptionist!  

Aleppo Dance Fundraiser 
One of our incredible teachers, Miss Briggs, is putting on 
a fundraiser for Aleppo on Sunday, February 5th at our 
St. Albert studio. Additional information regarding dance 
times, ages and levels will be sent out prior to the event! 

Customer Appreciation 
Congratulations to The Saab Family, as well as The 
Scozzafava Family who were the winners of our 
November Customer Appreciation draws! They both 
received tickets to an arts based show in the Edmonton 
area!  

Summer Camp 
We are thrilled to be offering summer dance camps 
again for Summer 2017! We will have a variety of camp 
options available at both our St. Albert & Edmonton 
locations. Stay tuned for more details!  

DanceCo Dancers Sponsors 
Our DanceCo Dancers would like to send out a HUGE 
thank-you to the following companies who have been 
generous enough to sponsor them for their upcoming 
trip to Disneyland: 

• Innquest Canada 
• Radar Group of Companies Ltd. 
• Stawnichy’s 
• Riel Park RV and Mini Storage  
• D and C Steel Detailing Ltd.  
• Priority Mechanical  

We would also like to invite you to attend their next 
fundraiser on March 3rd at the Beer Hunter, St. Albert! 
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